
Good Evening, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the memos submitted by both CCAG and MCA to this 

board. We appreciate your attention to the important issues raised, and continued full attention to 

resolving the problems currently faced by small farmers in Mendocino County. While these 

issues are challenging, we hope for an amicable resolution, so we can work with the county 

moving forward, continuing to build a larger tax base, rather than the unfortunate adversarial that 

seems to exist now. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Alex Cummings  

 


